
ITEM 2 

MANAGER'S REPORT NO. 23 

COUNCIL MEETING Apr. 12176 

Re: (a) LETTER FROM OZZIE AND LORIE HYLAND THAT APPEARED ON THE AGENDA 
FOR THE APRIL 5, 1976 MEETING OF COUNCIL (ITEM 5e) 

(b) LETTERS FROM THE DE COSMOS VILLAGE HOUSING COOPERATIVE AND 
MARY A. DALLYN THAT APPEAR ON THE AGENDA FOR THE APRIL 12, 1976 
MEETING OF COUNCIL 
BOUNDARY ROAD 

Contained in the subject correspondence are expressions of concern from 
residents on Boundary Road regarding traffic and improvements that have 
been proposed for this route. Council will recall that this matter was 
the subject of a report that was received on March 29, 1976 (Item 20, 
Report No. 20), and that the following recommendation was adopted at 
that time: 

"l. THAT Vancouver City Council be requested to: 

(a) Not proceed with the proposed intersection redesign 
and construction at Boundary Road and S.E. Marine Drive. 

(b) Provide the Municipality of Burnaby with an estimate of 
additional truck traffic that is proposed for diversion 
to this route, together with a report on the likely 
environmental impact of this additional truck traffic 
on adjacent residential areas ••• 
with the understanding that discussions will be initiated 
with the City of Vancouver upon receipt of the requested 
information ••• " 

The nature of the proposed changes involving Boundary Road suggests 
that Council will continue to receive letters from concerned residents 
on this matter. Because Council will have nothing further to consider 
betlilleen now and the time that a report can be submitted on discussions 
that are expected with the City of Vancouver, it is reconnnended that all 
correspondence received during this period be placed on the agenda and 
then acknowledged with a copy of Item 20 and a letter advising that 
Mr. Basil D. Whitehead has addressed Council as the spokesman for 
residents in the area (so that Mr. Whitehead can be contacted by 
correspondents if they desire to do so). 

RECOMMENDATIONS: 

1. THAT all persons who write to Council on improvements and 
proposed traffic changes on Boundary Road between now and 
the time that a further report is submitted be: 

(a) sent a copy of Item 20 1 Report No. 20, March 29, 1976; 

(b) advised that Council will consider this matter again 
in connection with a future report from staff; 

(c) advised that Mr. Basil D. Whitehead haa appeared 
before Council as a spokesman for Bouni:lary Road residents; 
and 

2. THAT such an acknowledgement ba sent to Ozzie and Lorie Hyland, 
the De (:oamoa Village Houslng Cooperative and Mary A. Dallyn; 
and 

3, '!'HAT copies of all .future corrcuponde.nce pertalning to 
Boundary Road be roferred to the Pltimling Department for study, 
and if appropriate, iuclunion inn subsequent report that will 
be submitted for tho consideration of Council, 




